
MEMO# 10775

March 3, 1999

MINUTES: JANUARY 13, 1999
[10775] March 3, 1999 TO: SALES FORCE MARKETING COMMITTEE No. 5-99 RE: MINUTES:
JANUARY 13, 1999
______________________________________________________________________________ Enclosed are
the minutes of the January 13, 1999 meeting of the Investment Company Institute’s Sales
Force Marketing Committee, along with an attendance list. Please note that the minutes
include a list of presentation and discussion topics that have been suggested for upcoming
meetings. Please review this list and return the attached form (or send an email to
brenner@ici.org) with any additional topics or speakers that might be of interest to the
Committee. As a reminder, the next meeting of the Sales Force Marketing Committee is
scheduled for June 30, 1999 at the Institute offices in Washington, DC. An optional
networking dinner will be held on Tuesday, June 29th. Please do not hesitate to contact me
at 202/326-5883 if I can be of assistance in any way. Linda Brenner Director, Operations &
Training Enclosures Sales Force Marketing Committee Investment Company Institute March
1999 Name:________________________________________________________________________
Company: ____________________________________________________________________ Phone:
_______________________________________________________________________ I would like to have
the following topics discussed at an upcoming Committee meeting:
_________________________________________________________________________________ ___
_________________________________________________________________________________ ___
_________________________________________________________________________________ ___ ___
Yes, I would like to make a presentation or serve as a panelist at an upcoming Committee
meeting. Please return this form to: Linda Brenner Investment Company Institute 1401 H
Street, NW Washington, DC 20005 202/326-5883 (phone) 202/326-5853 (fax)

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be
abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and

should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.


